
 
 

Dear Senator Stabenow: 

As you know, Congress will soon begin deliberations on the 2012 Farm Bill.  As you move forward with 

debate on this measure, please keep in mind the significant progress made in the 2008 Farm Bill on 

policy affecting specialty crops.  As a member of the specialty crop industry, I urge you to maintain and 

where possible, build on the progress made in creating opportunities and enhancing the 

competitiveness of specialty crop providers. 

The 2008 Farm Bill was a landmark in how the federal government addresses the crops that account for 

nearly half the total farm gate value in this country and made significant strides in promoting the 

competitiveness of crops that directly contribute to the improved health and well-being of all 

Americans.  In that measure, Congress focused mandatory resources on critical specialty crop policy 

priorities such as research, invasive pest and disease mitigation, foreign market development, nutrition 

and funding to enhance producers’ ability to meet consumers’ needs.  Such investments translate into 

job creation, trade expansion, research and innovation, as well as increased access to fruits and 

vegetables through federal nutrition programs.  These benefits are passed on to all Americans, not just 

farmers.   

As you and your colleagues in Congress craft the 2012 Farm Bill, it is critical to maintain the historic 

specialty crop program achievements of, and maintain the momentum begun by, the 2008 Farm Bill.   

Such an effort would be a wise allocation of taxpayer dollars and would enhance the ability of the 

specialty crop industry to provide all Americans with an abundant supply of fruits, vegetables and other 

specialty crops.  Your support for these programs is needed and would be appreciated. 

Respectfully, 

Board of Directors, Michigan Wine Producers Association 

Current MWPA Board: 

President  Mike Beck             Uncle John’s Fruit House Winery  St. John’s 

Vice-President  Dave Burgdorf            Burgdorf Winery (Pioneer Trail Rep) Haslett 

Secretary  Marie-Chantal Dalese   Chateau Chantal  Traverse City 

Treasurer  Bob Jacobsen  Leelanau Cellars  Omena 

Trail Rep  Chris Baldyga  2 Lads (W.O.M.P.)  Traverse City 



 
 

Trail Rep  Ryan Sterkenburg Gill’s Pier (L.V.P.A.)  Leeland 

Trail Rep  Tony Peterson  Contessa (S.W.-MI Trail) Coloma 

At-Large  David Braganini St. Julian   Paw Paw 

At-Large  Lee Lutes  Black Star Farms  Suttons Bay 

At Large  Paul Landeck  Tabor Hill   Buchanan  

At- Large   Eddie O’Keefe  Chateau Grand Traverse Traverse City 

At- Large  Doug Welsh  Fenn Valley Winery  Fennville 

 


